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s KNIGHTS
§%/ OF COLUMBUS’

Pennies For Heaven

The annual collection of pocket change to
help support the seminarians at Mt. Angel

Seminary will be active during Lent.

All U.S. coin and bills will be accepted.
Help us help them.

The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 :
p.m. in the Parish Hall. All men of the parish are welcome :

to attend.
Next Meeting, will be April 27, 2017.

Every Sunday
1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th Sundays
from 2-4 PM
2nd Sunday from 12:30—2:30 PM
Doors open 1/2 hour before start time. Please bring a donation for
the food bank.

Don’t forget, current Extraordinary
Ministers need to meet with Art Kreger
following Mass this Sunday to learn the new
method of delivering the Precious Blood.
Hope to see you all there.

Fromv Dawn's Desk

=5 Congratulations to
™ Flint Stearns for
‘achieving his goal of running 50
‘miles!! Good job Flint. And
‘thanks to Blake Marlia who ran
‘the last 20 miles with himl!l

Lent is a time for giving alms to the poor.
‘Since January, we have given out to the poor and

‘heedy over $14,000 dollars in help. At present our
funds are depleted. If you are able to help, it will :

be greatly appreciated!
We are now on FACEBOOK. Check us out and like

us at https://www facebook .com/sfdsc bakercity/.
‘We will be updating our page so keep in touch. You :

are also welcome to post if you have
announcements you would like to make.

oooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooo

Religious Edueation

Religious Education classes resume on

April the 5. K-5™ after school, 6™-12" at

7:00PM. The 2™ grade in lieu of classes

will meet at 7:00PM in the Parish Hall to

2 Make their banners. First Communion will
“ be April 23" and Confirmation will be on

April 20™.
The Study Group will meet On April 5™ at

1:30pm in the rectory. The topic will be
“The Fruits of The Holy Spirit”. Please

come and join us, all are welcome .

When you have and event in
the Parish Hall please clean
up. This includes emptying
the coffee pots and carrying
out the trash. Your help will
be appreciated. Thank you.

.94 OUR HOUSE-ELVES
" ARE CURRENTLY
ON STRIKE.

, YOUWILL HAVE TO

i CLEAN UP YOUR

% OWN MESS UNTIL
FURTHER NOTICE.

{57 See the ALTAR SOCIETY for all
(e of your Confirmation and First
Communion gifts! We do

SPECIAL ORDERS!

Altar Society News
April Duties

Funeral Dinners—9; Albs—10:
Coffee Hour—6: No Duty—7

Join us this Sunday after Mass downstairs for a
coffee hour.

We are still looking for a few more volunteers to help
with clean-up after the Chrism Mass. If you are
interested, please contact Jody at 541-519-0162 or
jicolton@hughes.net or Dawn in the Parish Office.
Thank you.

Thank you Sue Hutton, Bekki Hurley, John Hurley,
Virginia Babski and Jill Myatt for doing breakfast for
us last Sunday.

Altar Society would like to thank everyone who has
supported our Lenten Soup Suppers. A special
thank you to Patty Nash for her delicious homemade
rolls!




